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JANUARY  
Sat 23rd 9.45am 

Cross Country Stratford Rec 

Mon 25th 9.45am - 12pm 

Sportshall Athletics  

Mon 25th 1.30pm 

Fire Service with Class 2 & 4 

Tues 26th 

Class 3 Home learning due in 

Thurs 28th 8pm 

PTA AGM The Blue Boar 

Fri 29th 

Class 1, 2 & 4 Home learning 

due in 

 

FEBRUARY 
 Fri 5th  

PTA Disco 

Mon 8th  

Pantomime Day 

Fri 12th 3.30pm 

PTA Cake Sale 

Mon 15th - Fri 19th  

HALF TERM 

Class 2 will be sharing 

their learning in           

Celebration Assembly on 

Friday 29th January. 

ISSUE - 1    

**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s 

facilities and services, please contact the School Office for assistance.** 

PTA AGM 

Next Thursday, the TG PTA will be holding their AGM at The Blue Boar. In 
order to ensure adequate space and catering we need an idea of numbers. If 
you intend to come along could you please sign up using the sign-up sheet in 
the parent shelter or rsvp to either the school office or Louise Neill 
(louiseneill@mac.com) by Monday 25th January.  

 

Parking 

Further to the letter that was sent out towards the end of last term with a 
request for safer, more considerate parking around our school, it has been 
brought to our attention that some cars are parking on the pavement. This 
is causing a significant hazard for families who are having to walk their  
children out in the road. Please leave the footpaths clear for pedestrians to 
walk safely.  

 

School-to-School 

On Thursday we welcomed Mr Wild, a teacher at Dunnington 
School, who came to talk to us about an exciting project he has 
planned for next year. In early 2017, Mr Wild will walk all 2180 
miles of the Appalachian Trail on the east coast of the USA.     
Temple Grafton is one of six local primary schools who will be  
linking with Mr Wild as he prepares for and completes the        
challenge. Our children will have the opportunity to develop       
International links through all aspects of the curriculum. 

The children in Class 3 will become part of an international collaboration to produce a 
trail journal that builds a portfolio of their work focusing on our local areas. Mr Wild will 
be coming back into school in the summer term to lead a writing workshop with the   
children to help them prepare their journal entries. Whilst he is completing the           
expedition, he will keep in contact with us through emails and a weekly video blog. Next 
week, the school council will be helping to plan a simple fundraising activity in support 
of the School-to-School project.  

KS2 PE 

Please could parents make sure that children in Class 3 and Class 4 have 
a carrier bag in with their PE kit each week. The bag is to be used on 
Wednesdays to hold muddy trainers after outdoor games.  

Sainsbury’s Active Kids 

Sainsbury’s Active Kids vouchers will be launching in stores from 27th January. We will 
be collecting again this year in the hope we can exchange them for equipment for the 
children to use. There is a collection box near the office door for the children to post 
their vouchers. Get collecting! 

 

NEWSLETTER  

22nd January 2016 

ISSUE - 3 

Star of The Week 

Joshua Lewis          Class 1 

Kit Matthews                 Class 2  

Georgina Jackson        Class 3 

Olivia Bollons               Class 4 


